
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Location  
John H. Bridges 
Community Center 
445 W. 13th Street  
Apopka, FL 32703 
 

Orange County, Florida Quarterly Newsletter 

Azalea Park 
 

 

Safe Neighborhood Association 
A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

 

 
This program is fun and easy! 
We need four or five people 
willing to evaluate yards and 
reward Azalea Park residents 

for the hard work they do! 

 

Fall 2017 

Todos son bienvenidos! 
We are happy you are our neighbor! 

Please join us at the meetings. They are 
for everyone who lives in Azalea Park. 

Be informed, entertained and inspired! 
 

 

CALL 311 or 407-836-3111 

311 is a convenient, quick way to report non-emergency issues by submitting a 

report on the website or mobile app, or by calling 311. You can report issues 

with animals, traffic signs, potholes, graffiti, code enforcement, traffic 

engineering, and much more. Contamos con personal bilingue. 

LARGE ITEMS ON THE CURB 

CALL 407-836-6601 

If your item doesn’t fit in one of the trash bins you must call to have Solid 
Waste pick it up. There is NO FEE for this service and you can call for any 

address in Azalea Park. You will only need to provide the address and the item 
that needs to be picked up. 

 

 

Important Orange 
County Numbers 

 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 
 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP(4357) 

 

LARGE ITEM PICKUP 
ON CURB 

407-836-6601 
 

Seniors First 
407-292-0177 

 
 

NEXTDOOR.COM 
SEE WHAT IS HAPPENING 

 RIGHT NOW IN AZALEA PARK. 
CRIME, INFO, EVENTS, 

AND MORE! 
  
Board Members 

Virginia Bruton – President 
Kevin Turner – V. President 
Carmen Vicente – Treasurer 
Kris French – Secretary 
Michael Lopez – Beautification 
Chair 

 

Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood Association  
Meets on the 2nd Monday of every month at 6:30 pm 

 

Upcoming Community Meetings 
September 11, 2017 at 6:30 pm 

October 9, 2017 at 6:30 pm 
November 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Lopez and his team will be evaluating yards throughout 
Azalea Park for the Yard of the Quarter! Please look around as 
you drive and walk through the neighborhood. Nominate your 
favorite yards at 407-252-8987 or MLRealtyFL@gmail.com.  

Yard of the         

Quarter 

http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx#_blank
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx#_blank
http://www.ocso.com/#_blank
http://www.ocso.com/#_blank
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/#_blank
tel:407-292-0177#_blank
mailto:MLRealtyFL@gmail.com


 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  

IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 

(this message or box will not be printed) 

Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program 

(LIHEAP) 

LIHEAP is a federally-funded program, providing financial 

assistance to low-income households in meeting the costs of 

home heating and cooling for Orange County residents. LIHEAP 

offers a yearly home energy credit to help eligible households 

in meeting the cost of home energy. LIHEAP phone lines are 

open from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. five days per week.  

Appointments are scheduled over the telephone by calling 

(407-836-7429) 

 The Beautification Team has picked the 

Yard of the Quarter Winners! 
Zone 1 Winner - 105 Willow Drive 

Zone 2 Winner - 27 N. Linden 

Zone 4 Winner - 6623 Yucatan Drive 
 

 

Thank you to our Azalea Park Home Depot for 
generously donating $25 gift cards to our winners! 

 

Good luck to next quarter’s winners! 

The Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood Association planted 
these palms and crepe myrtles given to Azalea Park by 
Orange County. The APSNA recently had the trees 
trimmed and the lot mowed on Dahlia Drive. 

 

 

If you have specific questions about the Orange County Safe Neighborhoods Program please contact Allison Rice at 407.836.5621 

or go to www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/azalea-park 

http://407.836.5621/

